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PROPOSAL:

The Wilson Center for Academic Advising and Learning Assistance proposes a change to the Summer Academic Standing Policy.  It is recommended that summer enrollment period follow the same academic standing policies as the Fall and Spring terms. 

RATIONALE:

· Students who attend ASU for summer enrollment do not follow the same academic standing policy that is observed during Fall and Spring terms. Students can perform below a 2.00 GPA  and do not have the applicable probation or suspension status applied to their academic standing as is the case during Fall and Spring enrollments. 
PROPOSED POLICY CHANGES FOR  2010-2011 ASU BULLETIN:
Remove this clause from probation and suspension policy.
Exception: Academic eligibility for summer enrollment will not be affected by the academic status at the close of the spring semester; however, academic performance during the summer may be considered when determining readmission for the fall semester. Students on probation or suspension may complete a maximum of 12 hours during any combination of summer terms.
